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MS Drama Presents.... PBIS

6th Grade Band Festival Students of the Week!

Honk!Jr.
The story of the Ugly Duckling

Unity hosted three local school district's 6th grade
bands on Tuesday, April 25th for the Annual
Band Festival. This has been event hosted by
Unity for several years, but has most recently
made its return since Covid precautions have

lightened. The schools each did their own piece
of music, followed by an all student ensemble,

directed by Mr. Adam Bever!

Students in grades 6 to 8 performed in April for the Elementary and
Middle school as well as the community. The students worked very hard

and did an excellent job with the Musical!

Students have been turning in Eagle Eye tickets,
received for showing positive behavior in the
classroom. Recently, Mr. Aric Jensen has been
taking groups that have redeemed tickets for 

Bowling and Pizza at 
McKenzie Lanes in Centuria!

April 1, 2022

5th Grade: Jazmin Minor

6th Grade: Josie Johnson
7th Grade: Jacob Johnson

8th Grade: Jaimeson Schuur

April 8, 2022
5th Grade: Jacob Holdt
6th Grade: Emily Sweeney
7th Grade: Caleb Berggren

8th Grade: Brooklyn Kotval
E Team: Austin Johnson

April 29, 2022
5th Grade: Olivia Smith
6th Grade: Richard Ostby

7th Grade: Ella Johnson
8th Grade: Xander Haack


